
 

WORKSHOP- WASTE SEGREGATION 

A waste management workshop was held on Wednesday, 17th May, 2023 with 
the objective of promoting awareness and knowledge about effective waste 
management practices among children. It was attended by the students of Grades 
I-IV. The event was organized by ‘Saahas’- a NGO well known for its social and 
environmental work. The aim of the workshop was to educate students on the 
importance of waste reduction, recycling, and proper disposal techniques. 
‘Saahas’-NGO has been working in the field on waste management since 2001 
with a belief that, ‘if waste is managed at source it will become a resource’.  

  The key objective of the workshop was to increase awareness of children about 
the environmental and health impacts of improper waste management and to 
inculcate the love and care for nature as part of their lives. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The workshop included active discussion and hands-on activities on waste 
segregation techniques, composting methods and recycling process. Children 
ardently participated and gained the practical knowledge in waste management 
practices. 

 


